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Reg. No: 125 of 1976 Phone & Fax:- 03192-232247, 233968
F.NO: 9-3/AAJVS/2010/ 592
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

Secretariat Complex, Port Blair

Datedthe 98 r /2- Dol)-

To,
The Chief Engineer
APWD
Port Blair

Sub:- Repairing of Great Andamanese houses at Strait Island-reg.
Sir,

With reference to this Office letter of even number dated 31/07/2012, copy
enclosed, | am to state that no action has been taken to repair the existing houses of
the Great Andamanese at Strait island. The Great Andamanese demanded that their
existing 08 houses may be repaired so that the same can also be utilized by them. The
Hon'ble Lt Governor has directed to complete the repair works immediately.

During the review meeting held on 7" December 2012, The Secretary (TW) asked
APWD to repair all the existing houses of the Great Andamanese. The Executive Engineer,
APWD assured that the work shall be completed by 15" January 2013

You are, therefore, requested to kindly direct for initiating necessary action for
immediate repair of all the 08 Great Andamanese houses.

Yours faithfully

Hoson b

Executive Secretary

AAJVS
Copy to:-
1. The P.A. to Secretary (TW) for favour of information please;
6\,,2[ The Director (TW), for favour of information please; Wd,\/
ety

Executive Secretary
AAJVS
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